
  
From: Don Lipp   
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 9:44 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Docket # HP22-002 Navigator CO2 
  
Commissioners: 
Regarding the CO2 Pipeline Approval for Navigator and Summit Carbon Solutions: 
I don't think Eminent Domain is part of the PUC's scope in this matter; but if it is, 
Navigator is a Private Enterprise; CO2 is not a 'public good'. 
  
That being said, from a Safety standpoint, the project fails: 
-they are taking a safe material (co2) and making it unsafe. 
-2,200 hundred lbs psi on a pipe that is the same thickness as one used for natural gas 
or petroleum (700-900 psi); .51 inch. 
-24 inch pipe buried 4 ft; indicates the top of the pipe is only 3 ft underground.  A 4WD 
tractor driving over this sounds very dangerous to me. 
  
  
PLEASE, I URGE you not to approve this. 
Don Lipp 

 
Aberdeen, SD  57401 

 
 




